Minutes June 2009 Meeting

JFK Fitness Center Board of Directors
Date:


June 24, 2009
Time:


9:00 AM

Place:


JFK Fitness Center
Attendees:

Erika Alperin

John Burt

Bob Broadhurst 

Allen Jokinen
Steve Mills (by phone)

Deborah Osborne
Tom Pendleton

Bruce Cohen

Absent:

Stephen Phillips
Secretary’s Minutes.  Allen Jokinen’s draft minutes of the May meeting had already been distributed for review and comments via email.
Treasurer’s Reports.  Steve Mills’ draft report was discussed by the Board.  Steve broke out separate items for the Biggest Loser Contest and contract work by Geraldo.

As previously reported, the financial status of the Center seems satisfactory.  We should be able to purchase a couple of pieces of larger equipment this year.

The Board unanimously agreed to grant Deborah Osborne authority to sign checks.

Revision of By-Laws.  This will be discussed during our next meeting.
Space Issues.  GSA has agreed to paint and re-carpet the Center.  This is a significant development.  Kudos to Bob Broadhurst and Bruce Cohen.

All rooms, including the locker rooms, will be painted.  We cannot have more than one color on a single wall but we can have different colored walls in one room.  The Board discussed painting different room different colors.

Erika Alperin and Deborah Osborne formed a committee to come up with paint colors.  They will share their suggestions with the rest of the Board.  We have to give our paint color selections to GSA within two weeks.

There is no choice regarding the carpet.  GSA will use some surplus carpet that they have.

The inner shower curtains in the ladies’ locker room need to be replaced.  

Fitness Expo.  Bob and Bruce attended and favorably reported regarding the recent Exposition for Health & Fitness Facility Management.  They obtained and passed around a number of brochures with exercise equipment from a range of companies.  The Board discussed at considerable length the acquisition of new equipment.  

It should be noted that two treadmills are in need of repair.  One treadmill requires only minor repairs.  The other treadmill needs a new motor and it is not worth fixing.

The Board approved the purchase of two new treadmills (Life Fitness Classic Series) and two new elliptical (Precor EFX546i).

Next Meeting.  The next meeting was scheduled for July 22, 2009.

Respectfully submitted,
Allen Jokinen
Meeting Agenda for June 24th – 9 AM

· Secretary’s Minutes

· Treasurer’s Report – Review Changes to Financial Statement

· Bruce’s Updates (Membership, Equipment, Staff)

· Unfinished Business
· Revision of By Laws - Deb on Committee

· Carpet & Paint - Dates & Details

· Conducting classes outside the fitness center

· New Business 

· Vote to Purchase Types of Treadmills (2) & Elliptical (1)

· Announcements
· Next board meeting – July 22nd, 2009 – 9 AM

